
 
 

 
 

INFORMATION BULLETIN 
 

Small Plane Slid off Runway at YXX 
 
ABBOTSFORD February 23, 2018: At approximately 12:00pm today, a King Air twin engine aircraft carrying 
10 people slid off the runway at Abbotsford International Airport. 
 
There were no major injuries, however 2 people were transported to hospital for treatment. 
 
All passengers and crew have left the airport. 
 
An investigation of the incident will be conducted by Transport Safety Board.   
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For more information contact: 
 
Abbotsford International Airport 
Parm Sidhu 
Airport General Manager 
604-864-5678 
psidhu@abbotsford.ca  

City of Abbotsford 
Tracy Boudreau 
Communications Manager 
604-851-4167 
tboudreau@abbotsford.ca 
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